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Good afternoon, members of the Health and Social Services Committee. My name is Tiffany Immingan, my Yupik name is Akaay. I am I am a Siberian Yupik youth from St. Lawrence Island, Alaska, located in the northern Bering Sea. I was raised in the community of Savoonga. I am here to speak in support of SB 151. 
As a volunteer with Alaska Community Action on Toxics, I travel and testify and fight to push for safer chemical laws to protect communities like mine and future generations. 
I care about toxic chemicals because they have an impact on my island and in my community.  On St. Lawrence Island there is an estimate of 1,400 people in two communities, Gambell and Savoonga. There was one year where we had 19 deaths from cancers and illnesses. I care about toxic chemicals because I love my traditional food, my island, and my culture. Unfortunately there are chemicals such as PCBs present on the island and the traditional foods that we rely on. 
We should protect our children because it's a must! Our children are our future. Not only are they our future, they are little babies who are developing and growing. They simply cannot handle exposure to all these toxic chemicals which are foreign to anybody. If this present trend of leaving a toxic legacy to our children continues: what will our future look like? 
SB 151 is good because it actually would protect our children from some of the worst chemicals, including tris flame retardants that are found in children’s products. People need this information to be available so that we can better protect ourselves and future generations. I want to thank Senator Olson, the Senator of my region, for introducing this bill to protect Alaska children from toxics.
For these reasons, I urge you to pass SB 151. Thank you. 
